
The Office for Postdoctoral Scholars 
The Graduate School of Biomedical Sciences 
The Graduate Student Body Committee 
 
Present a Professional Development Seminar 
 

Not Networking 101 - Building 
Relationships for Success 

Monday, September 16, 2013 
11:00 a.m. to Noon 

Amp I, S2-102 
Refreshments will be served 

Strong professional relationships are necessary 
for most people to succeed in their careers. This 
workshop will provide practical tools for meeting 
people and for nurturing new and established 
connections.  
 
Dr. Joanne Kamens has provided career 
development and work-life balance advice to 
hundreds of groups and individuals and has been 
actively mentoring young scientists for most of 
her career. She founded the Boston chapter of 
the Association for Women in Science and 
currently is the Executive Director of Addgene, a 
mission driven, non-profit dedicated to helping 
scientists around the world share plasmid 
reagents. 

Joanne Kamens, Ph.D. 
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